
 

 

  
 

Glenwillard Boat Club, Rowing Races 
Ohio River, Mile 14.1 to 16.8 

 
 

1. TO ALL WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:  The Glenwillard Boat Club will be 
hosting rowing races on the Ohio River between the Ambridge 
Bridge, Mile 16.8 and Dashields’ Down Stream Arrival Point, Mile 
14.2  (These points will be used as a markers only- rowers will 
move around barges stopped at Arrival Point as needed).  There 
will be as many as 25 boats out on the Ohio River at once and 
races are scheduled 20 minutes apart. The races will be taking 
place between 8:00 AM and 12:00 noon, on Saturday, October 29 
2011. 
 
2.  There will be safety boats on the river which will hold the 
start of a race for navigation traffic. Vessels navigating through 
this area can contact Midge McPhail by Marine Radio, Channel 13 or 
Cell phone, 614-216-8024 for river status. 
 
3.  Navigators, please use caution in and around the area. 
 
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER: 
 
                      
 
                   
                                   //Signed//     
                               James R. Fisher 
                               Chief, Operations Division                                          
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